Roberta DiMezza

From: Lisa Shea <risheas2@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 1:21 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A,; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro,
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House
Judiciary Committee

Subject: H7100
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

My name is Lisa Shea and I've lived in Smithfield, Rl for 37 years and in Rl for 60 years. | greatly oppose the effort to
legalize assisted suicide in RI. If someone is terminally ill, they should be able to receive pain medication to make them
comfortable. But we should not be assisting people in taking their lives. Life is a gift and needs to be respected. | lost
my sister-in-law in 2020 to ALS and on difficult days there were many times | believe she would have chosen to end her
life. But without this option available, she lived her life to the fullest. In her remaining years, she was able to meet her
new grandson, see her son graduate from law school, attend her autistic nephew's graduation and celebrate her 60th
birthday with her family. Please vote against H7100 and any other similar effort to end life in an unnatural way. Thank
you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Lisa Shea



